Team MSM Raises $2,000 for AIDS Walk Atlanta & 5K Run
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Dr. Kitty Carter-Wicker, along with other faculty, staff, and students of MSM, came out to “Pack

the Park” On October 22 at Piedmont Park to support the 27" annual AIDS Walk Atlanta & 5K

Run. Team MSM had 43 members and was able to raise $2,000 for this event.

A special thank you to co-team captain Kendra Ivy who did an
outstanding job in recruiting faculty, staff, and students for this
event. Also, another special thank you to all the faculty members
that donated funds to reduce the registration cost for students

who wished to participate.

If you like the Team MSM t-shirts, please contact Dr. Yolanda
Wimberly. Dr. Wimberly volunteered to supply the team with

the MSM/AWAGSK t-shirts for the event. Dr. Carter-Wicker plans

on getting another MSM team together next year.
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